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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Attached to this letter is your child’s Premier’s Reading Challenge login details. Below you 
will find information about how to login and access the website so that you can register 
your child’s books as they read.  Although only a minimum of 30 (Prep-2) and 15 (Grade 3-6) 
books must be read, you can add as many books as you wish.  This is a great record of your 
child’s reading during the year.  
 
You will need to do the following to login and upload the books: 
 

1. God https://www.education.vic.gov.au/about/events/prc/Pages/default.aspx or  
GOOGLE Victorian Premiers Reading Challenge 2021 and click on Register and Log in. 

2. Click on Log in the Premier’s Reading Challenge Application 
3. Click on School/Student which will take you to the login page 
4. Under the Student Login section, click on VPRC Login 
5. Enter the username and password as listed, this will take you to your page where 

you can upload your list of books that you have read. 
 

If you have any concerns you can contact me (Emily Wade) or Trudy Warman via the school 
on caulfield.jr.co@education.vic.gov.au 
 
All books should be entered no later than Friday 3rd of September 2021. 
 
Good luck and have fun reading! 
 
 
Emily Wade and Trudy Warman 
Victorian Premier’s Reading Challenge Coordinators 
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